NEWSLETTER 32 - 22nd May 2014

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Road Safety Poster Competition</u> - Congratulations to Georgia Cutting, Henry Clarke and Kayla Botha for their winning poster designs in the competition organized by our Junior Road Safety Officers supported by the Parish Council. The posters will now be turned into new road safety awareness signs for the village. Thank you to everyone who entered the competition. Pat Daly of the Warwickshire Road Safety team recently visited and commented on how fantastic the schools attitude to road safety was and how we were a superb example of how children should be involved.

Reception go on 'Holiday' — On Thursday the Reception children brought in packed suitcases to go on 'holiday' to conclude their topic on Transport and Journeys. The children made passports which they had checked and stamped at passport control. They then boarded the plane handing their tickets to the air steward and had their baggage checked in. After the flight the children arrived at their hotel where they were able to change their clothes and explore the surroundings. Everyone had a really exciting day!

<u>Second Hand School Uniform Sale</u> – In the hall after school Monday 9th June.

<u>Class Photographs</u> – Please send all orders in by Monday 2nd June.

Clubs Update -

- Last Rounders for Year 5 & 6 will be on Weds 4th June.
- Rounders for for Year 3 & 4 will start on Weds 11th June collect a form from the office
- Forresters Club has now finished for this year.

Date for your Diary -

- Teacher Training Day Friday 23rd May.
- Y5 PGL Meeting Thursday 12th June.
- Sports Day Friday 4th July. Reception and KS1 in the morning; KS2 in the afternoon.
- Parents Evening Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th July.
- Year 6 Leavers Service Friday 18th July at 9.30am.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mr Johnston's class are reading 'The Last Gold Diggers' by Harry Horse. In this sequel to "The Last Polar Bears", Grandfather and dog Roo journey to Australia in search of Uncle Vincent, last heard of prospecting for gold.......

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter - Thursday 22nd May 2014

Sponsored Run

Please send in any remaining sponsor money as soon as possible.

Summer Fayre

Further to our initial idea of a theme for the Summer Fayre we have, for various reasons, had to change course. So this years summer fayre theme is

'RIO'

So this could be Rio...Carnival dress up Or... Rio 2014 World cup

Either way it's going to be bright and loud and on top of the lots and lots of fun.

So get your name down to help as soon as you can, there is a list of the stalls in reception and it's as simple as popping your name down for the timeslot that you are able to.

We will be having a meeting after half term to get everything and everyone together and we will go from there but as always we can't do this without your help!

~~*Have a great half term*~*~*

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Amanda Griffiths 07854778864 or amanda_griffiths@ymail.com Vicki Johnston 077082677S41 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Esther Roberts 07834227677 or estherjmills@hotmail.com

The BSA xxx